
SITE VISIT NOTIFICATION 
 

DISTRICT ONE – PRE-BID ITEM 
 

The area for Building #1 listed in contract 60K02 is currently fenced off and not 
accessible to the public.  In order to allow potential bidders the chance to get a closer 
look at the site, we will open the area for viewing this one time on Monday November 1, 
2010 from 9:00 a.m to 11:00 a.m.   
 
This site visit is Not mandatory for any prime contractor who plans to submit a bid for 
this contract, but attendance will be taken of anyone who does come during this time 
and accesses the site.   
 
 


